



\$29.95 value—Free! Double-bed-size electric blanket with a 2-year replacement guarantee . . . 25% acrylic fibre content . . . convertible contoured corners . . . nylon binding top and bottom . . . illuminated dial control. Free . . . with the purchase of a new electric clothes dryer at any store featuring the Hydro Special.

A modern electric dryer frees you from the worry of washday weather, frees you from the drudgery of hanging your clothes out on a line. Enjoy the automatic convenience of safe, odourless, flameless electric drying. Buy your electric dryer now and get a FREE electric blanket!

Take advantage of the Hydro Special Offer . . . good until November 20, 1965.

This offer applies only to residents of Ontario

GENERAL ELECTRIC & JOHN INGLIS DRYERS

Spadoni Bros.

SCHREIBER, ONT. - PH. 12W

MEN'S CURLING CLUB NEWS

Members and prospective members of the Men's Curling Club are reminded that the Club's annual meeting will be held at 8:00 P.M. on Monday, October 18th, in the Club Lounge. The Charlottetown Brier film will be shown at the 'Smoker' following the meeting. We hope to have a good turnout of both old and new members.

Membership application forms are available from Doug Knight, Len Crockford and Jim MacDonald. New members should complete one as soon as possible so that rinks can be made up. Skips should hand Doug Knight a list of their players and should contact Doug if they need help making up a rink. We need several new skips this year so if you think you might like to skip this is the year to try.

For an enjoyable winter - join the Curling Club.

The Terrace Bay Chamber of Commerce will hold their general meeting on Thursday, Oct. 14th, at 730 P.M. in the large meeting of the Recreation Centre.

CASH - O - BINGO DRAWS LARGE CROWD

ANOTHER FIRST! Despite early predictions of a financial failure, the Terrace Bay Teen Town has proved themselves capable again.

Many of the local adults who had thought the youths irresponsible, have finally realized

RECREATION BRIEFS (Continued)

that the teenagers can really achieve the

goals they set out.

This Bingo has been the largest endeavour ever held in Terrace Bay by eith er teenagers or adults. The members of Teen Town worked long and very hard at selling tickets, setting up the arena, advertising, and working at the Bingo itself.

Tickets were sent out to towns between Terrace Bay and Port Arthur and to Marathon. However, the majority of the tickets were sold in Terrace Bay and Schreiber by the members of Teen Town.

The members of Teen Town would like to thank everyone for their co-operation and help We would like to extend a special thanks to the members of Teen Town who helped so much, but especially to Buck, our Rec. Director; Neil Cornthwaite our Councillor; and Gordie Calder, the Bingo caller.

COMING EVENTS

We are holding our elections on October 15th with a dance at the High School Auditorium. Nominations are being received until Friday. At present the following have been nominated and will be seeking office: Pres. Lloyd Phillips, V. Pres. - Mike Mallais, Janice McInnes, Secretary - Molly Harris, M. Sadowick, Treasurer - Bryan McInnes, Evelyn Rajotte.

Each candidate will be campaigning this week and will present a three minute platform speech on Friday prior to elections.

Vaudeville Show - Teen Club is presently negotiating with a (Continued on Page 14)

A WONDERFUL MEMENTO, YOUR



HOME PORTRAITS IN NATURAL COLOUR PORTRAIT

84

Bernie Allard
Port Arthur
Ontario

SPECIALIZING
IN
CHILDREN OR FAMILY
PICTURES

* * * October 15 th. & 16th.

Bernie will be in the Schreiber-Terrace Bay area on the above date.

IF YOU WOULD LIKE AN APPOINTMENT JUST

PHONE MRS. BARBARA STRASSER

672

AT, SCHREIBER - - -

B. Allard PHOTOGRAPHY

455 OLIVER ROAD - PORT ARTHUR